
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

  
 
 

 

Radiation Control Unit 
625 North Robert Street 
P.O. Box 64975 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0975 
651-201-4545 
www.health.state.mn.us/divs/eh/radiation 

Tennessen Warning:  Radiation Control Unit 

November 8, 2006 

We are requesting your name, address and phone number so that we may contact you for further 
information relating to your service provider registration and renewal. 

You are not required to provide this information.  However, without it we will not be able to 
contact you regarding additional information that may be needed or for renewal of the 
registration. All information you provide is legally classified as confidential data for individuals 
and can only be released to: 

• Department of Health employees as needed to process renewal registration 

• Anyone having a court order to obtain the information 

Notice given with service provider application. 
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